
 

Fostering a Robust & Responsive Continuum of Care that Delivers Access and Quality from Health Promotion 
and Prevention to Intervention and Treatment, Wednesday, November 25, 2020, 3:30 PM-5:00 PM 

ACTION STEPS    

1. Compile a list of those organizations whose work aligns with the town hall recommendations—email 

melanie@nmfirst.org. 

2. Share your legislative efforts with us! Email melanie@nmfirst.org. 

3. Invite people from within organizations whose work aligns with the town hall recommendations to our next 

meeting! Please CC melanie@nmfirst.org so new members can be added to the distribution list.  

4. Provide feedback on gaps—email melanie@nmfirst.org. 

MEETING PARTICIPANTS  

Marina Cansino 
Martha Romero 
Marina Cansino 
Chinda Lucoski 
R .E. (Gene) Johnstone 
Dale Alverson 
Chris Hollis 
Christopher Ramirez 

Meg Park 
Patrick Aragon 
Maureen Schmittle 
Jerry Harrison 
Steve Fuhlendorf 
Lilly Irvin-Vitela 
Melanie Sanchez Eastwood 

WHAT WAS DISCUSSED 

I. Check-in: The group check-in and told other participants where they are from, what organization 
they are representing, and why they are participating.  

II. Clarify Recommendations and Strategies: Lilly went over the recommendations associated with 
the team.   

III. Review Existing and Potential Partnerships: Lilly and the team discussed potential partnerships.  
IV. Policy and Systems Change Priorities: Lilly and the team talked about potential systems change, 

and priorities.   
V. Next Steps: The group went over the next steps, including confirming that our next meeting would 

be on December 9.  

TO READ A FULL COPY OF THE MEETING TRANSCRIPT 

Click here.  
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